
On Friday, April 7, 2017, the Blacksburg Senior Center Transportation participants were in an automobile 
accident. Driver, Nancy Hammett, a volunteer worked the Blacksburg Site in the absence of Willie 
Huskey, Blacksburg Site Manager. Gaffney Site Manager, Irene Gwinn, received the call regarding 
accident and was sent to the accident site. Incident report from Law Enforcement states Ms. Hammett 
was traveling on W. Pine Street, and failed to stop at the stop sign. As Ms. Hammett entered the 
intersection she hit another vehicle traveling on Charleston St. Ms. Hammett, volunteer and 2 senior 
participants were taken to Mary Black Hospital in Gaffney. Ms. Hammett was released, however the 2 
seniors were kept overnight. Executive Director Amy Turner contacted insurance company and ACOG to 
report the accident. We continue to receive information and will be continuing to work with the family.


